NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM
OF THE GOVERNING BODY
OF THE CITY OF BLANCO

Pecan Bottom Park
COMMUNITY MEETING

Hosted By
Comprehensive Master Plan Task Force

Thursday, June 20, 2024, 7:00-8:30 PM
Bindseil Park*
300 Pecan Street, Blanco, Texas 78606

*(In case of inclement weather, the meeting will be moved to the
following Thursday, June 27, 2024 at 7:00 PM)

Notice is hereby given that a possible quorum of the Comprehensive Master Plan Task Force and the City
Council of the City of Blanco may be in attendance at the Pecan Bottom Park Community Meeting.

The City encourages citizens to attend this informal meeting to ask questions, discuss issues and offer
suggestions on this topic of interest. Persons with disabilities that wish to attend this meeting should
contact City Hall to arrange for assistance. Individuals who require auxiliary aids or services for this
meeting should contact the city at least two days before the meeting so that approprlate arrangements can
be made. For more information, please send email to: c1tysec@01tyotblancotx g0V,

No action by the City Council or the Comprehensive Master Plan Task Force shall be taken at this
meeting.

I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that the above Notice of Meeting of the Governing Body of
the City of Blanco is a true and correct copy of said Notice and that I posted a true and correct copy of
said Notice in the window in the City Hall of said City of Blanco, Texas at a place convenient and readily
accessible to the general public at all times and said Notice was posted on the 17® day of June 2024
before 5:00 pm and remained so posted continuously for at least 72 hours preceding the scheduled time of
the meeting.
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Laurie Cassidy, City Secretary




